
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  

Archery range open at Strawtown Koteewi 
 
Noblesville, Ind. – Hamilton County 
Parks and Recreation announced 
Koteewi Archery Range is now open 
for both seasoned archers and 
beginners to practice target and 3D 
shooting. Koteewi Range is offering 
range passes starting at $10 as well 
as memberships for families and 
individuals. 
 
The fall opening will give people the 
opportunity to preview the attraction 
before the grand opening in Spring 
2015.  
 
The Olympic-size facilities at 
Koteewi Range will feature: 
 

• 90-meter variable distance 
and target range with 64 
shooting stations 

• 30-yard practice range with 30 
shooting stations 

• 3D archery trail 
• Handicapped accessibility  
• Recreational and competitive 

shooting 
• Fixed and variable targets 
• Girt’s Archery pro shop  
• Archery safety and education 

classes 
• Gear rentals 

	
  
 
 
 
 

Did you know: 

18.9 million	
  Americans 
participated in archery or bowhunting 
in 2012. 

More than 300 schools in Indiana 
participate in the National Archery in 
the Schools Program. 

Female archery has increased 130 
percent in the past two years. 

Archers 15-17 years old 
make up USA Archery’s largest 
competitive group.  
 
Nestled on White River in Noblesville 
just 4 miles from Morse Lake, 
Strawtown Koteewi is Hamilton 
County’s largest park – and is only 
getting bigger.
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